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Open Mic Night Planned Friday at
SWOSU
01.31.2011

An open mic night is planned this Friday, February 4, by the Black Student Association
at Southwestern Oklahoma State University in Weatherford.

Jasmine Lewis said a fun night is planned from 7-10 p.m. in the Bulldog Beanery,
located in the Memorial Student Center. The annual event will include dancing, poetry,
singing, rapping and drawing to celebrate Black History Month. All performers are
welcome.

There will be refreshments and the Beanery will be open for business. Admission is $2,
and everyone is invited.

For more information, contact Lewis at lewisj@student.swosu.edu or (918) 685-0763.


